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3rd September 2013 
 
 
Dear Mr Grove 
 
HUMBERSIDE POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 
 
I am writing to thank you for presenting your Annual Report 2012/13 to the 
Humberside Police and Crime Panel on Friday, 27th September 2013. 
 
In considering the report, the Panel noted that your Police and Crime Plan was not in 
force during this period and that the objectives for the force had been set by the 
former Police Authority. 
 
However, the Panel welcomed the report and have made two recommendations 
which they would like you to consider in accordance with Section 28 (4) of the Police 
Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011: 
 

1. To review the format and layout of the document prior to publication in order 
to make it more accessible to those people with visual impairments. 

 
2. To provide the Panel with a six monthly update on progress with your Police 

and Crime Plan at the next Panel meeting on 29th November 2013. 
 
The Panel also paid tribute to the hard work and dedication of the Humberside police 
force and asked if you could convey that message to the Chief Constable at your 
next meeting with her. 
 
If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S McGrath 
 
Stephen McGrath 
Secretariat on behalf of the Humberside Police and Crime Panel 

Mr M Grove 
Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner 
Pacific Exchange 
40 High Street 
Hull, HU1 1PS 


